
PTARMIGAN EL EMENTARY 

May 21, 2020 

Hello Ptarmigan Families, 

I wish we could all be together to celebrate the end of another amazing school year, but currently that is not a 
possibi lity. 

I jus t wanted to take a few moments to communicate with you about some important item s that with the school 
closure are hard to complete. 

Yearbooks and Spring Pictures: Life Touch has still not been able to send us our orders. It is their hope that we 
will have the pictures and yearbooks by the beginning of next school year. 

Left Behind Student Items: If you were not able to come and pick up your students items a few weeks back, we 
will have those bags available when the studen ts come back to school. 

Ptarmigan T-Shirt Orders: Again, we still do not have this order, but we will hand them out at the start of next 
school year. 

Chromebooks: If \'Our family received a chromebook, please keep it over the summer and we will collect those in 
fall. 

Summer Learning:Students have an opportunity to complete some online learni ng over the next few month i f 
you chose. If this is an opportunity that you would like for your student, please click on the following web link 
for information and how to sign up. https:/{www.asdk12-org/Page/15487 

Online Registration:Every year we ask our ret ur ning families to go online and register each of their students for 
fall. I cannot express the importance of each and every one of ou r families completing this request . For the last 
2 years, we have lost a teac he r due to not having enough students register before schoJI starts. This results in 
larger class sizes, which makes learning harder for everyone. Please register your student(s) now before you get 
really busy enjoying the summer. If you need assistance, please call 742-HELP and they will be able to help you. 

In closing, I truly missed greeting students and families in the morn ing and seeing all theend of the year growth 
both academica l ly and behaviorally that I know our students are capable of. We will close out the year with a 
staff car parade on Wednesday May 27"'. Around 10:30am have your kids look out the ir window or stand in their 
front yard and see some of the Ptarmigan Staff as they drive by and honk to wish you a wonderful summer. A 
parade rout e map will be put on the Ptarmigan Facebook page, in an email, and also on the website. 

Stay Safe, 

Kelly Ramey 
Your Principal 

https:/{www.asdk12-org/Page/15487

